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May 2015

to Eddie 

Dear Eddy and friends,
Greetings from France where the weather today is glorious. 
 Thank you for the May 23 minutes: .  Comments:

(1)  Relationship with the 2015 Constitutionalists As I 
have already suggested to Ray and others, I think there should 
be absolutely no formal relationship with the Constitutionalists 
for the time being beyond, obviously, a Friendly LInk.  Our 
Democafe needs to grow for a while in its own soil before we 
can see where it is going and decide what exactly to do next.

(2)  Democratic deficit Your discussion was wide-ranging  - 
 the need for Electoral Reform, a Constitution, alternative 
policies (except for Greens), for things to get worse before 
people react  -   reform of the Neo-liberal economics curriculum 
at Manchester University  -  the shortcomings of our 
educational system in general  -  the need for Ghandian militant 
non-violence, for avoiding overt confrontation and for tackling 
the weak points  -  the public knows when politicians are lying  - 
 Critical Thinking's alternative narrative  -  Democafe's main 
objective:  to have the voice of the Demos heard  -  the place of 
referenda and of reliable representation in our democratic 
system  -  the advantages of Proportional Representation  -  the 
2015 Constitutionalists' campaign for bottom-up generated 
change  -  the need for our recognising our common potential 
and for working together  -  the need for responsible articulate 
figure-heads to give voice to the work of background individuals 
 -   the need for relying less on Big Government and for 
combating the exclusion to which a redundant population has 
been relegated  -  the need for reinstating a people-centered 
productive economy.   

I agree with almost all of these ideas.  I think it is time, before 
we proceed and further, for Democafe to produce thumping 
finalised Position Papers on the Democratic Deficit and the 
other issues I mentioned in my last letter: the NHS, Housing 



and Drugs.  We can then go public with a clear statement of 
what we stand for on these all-important issues.   I wonder what 
others think.  Meantime, before we face-to-facers get over-
excited about the strengths and weaknesses of cyber-
technology I attach an amusing Clip called "Einstein's Fear" a 
friend over here passed on to me today.  You might have to 
brush up a bit on your French to get the full flavour, but I think 
you'll get the message.

All best, Michael
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